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Christmas Meeting 2021 
On 8th December 2021, at our Ladies Invitation Christmas Lunch, we were entertained by David 
Farmer and Geoff Goiter. And what splendid entertainment it was too.  
 
We were taken on a vocal trip down memory lane with ‘oldies’ such as Bing Crosby’s White 
Christmas. A veritable musical soiree, peppered with a well-chosen selection of festive favourites, 
with boisterous participation by the Members and their Ladies to aid our digestion after a bumper 
lunch delivered by Murat and his team. This marvellous occasion was aided by wine generously 
provided via the donation from Graham Cloake, our President, in 2016.  
 
The Christmas Raffle was well received by participants and, as usual, was orchestrated with aplomb 
by Bryan Joyner.  
 
It was an occasion to be treasured, a well-deserved credit to the behind-the-scenes organisation of 
David Hart, our Lunch Secretary. 
 
Everyone enjoyed the proceedings as evidenced by their happy, smiling dispositions as, at nearly 4 
pm, we departed for our homes with the raffle winners clutching their prizes and the Ladies carrying 
their presents. 
 

Dave and Geoff, never to be seen or heard again as they are now retiring. ‘Happy Retirement’ 
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A view from the President’s Table, with Mike Harper’s excellent Menu in 
prime position. 

 
 
 

Our Treasurer, paying full attention to the music. As Speaker Secretary, 
his choice of the entertainers was excellent. 

 
 
 

Another view from the President’s Table. 
 
 
 


